West Linn-Wilsonville School District
Permission to participate in Fieldtrips
Willamette Primary School

Date:

Dear Parent(s),

Your child has an opportunity to participate in the fieldtrip described below. If you give your approval for this
participation, it is with the understanding that good conduct will be required, as well as compliance with school
rules. This fieldtrip has been carefully and, thoughtfully planned to extend the learning in the classroom.

Please review the information below, provide information requested, sign and return to your child’s teacher so your
child can participate in this fieldtrip. Thank you!

Make sure you write your child’s name and phone numbers,
S0 we can contact you in case of emergency.

Child’s Name:

Phone Number: (H) (W)

Destination of Fieldtrip:

Classes Participating:

Date of Fieldtrip:

Departure Time: Return Time:
Manner of Transportation:

Cost to Student: Money is due by:

Teacher in Charge:

Parent’s Signature Student’s Signature



